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Jack Hi,   
 
I took these pictures when the weather had been in the teens for a few days.  This strip with no snow was 
not even frozen it was soft and watery when I walked on it and my shoes sank several inches into the 
soft mud.  I noticed that it seems to point right to the corner of the neighboring house where the gas 
meeter goes in to the basement.  I bet the service line for this neighboring property runs under the 
driveway at 11334 Larimore and enters the basement next to the gas line.  Got any thoughts? 
 
 
Have you heard anything from MAW about this 11334 Larimore leak.  Did the test results come back 
from the MAW lab? 
Did the results of the sample that MAW took from the 11334 Larimore match the positive for chlorine 
results of your mobile test?  
 
What is MAW saying about the water running out of the ground. 
 
Rob 
 
 
Kim Please add to Case # WC-2009-0277 


